
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
1st October 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 29th 

of September. 
 

Agreed Report 

 

• The board welcomes all new pupils and new families to the school and there are currently 74 

pupils enrolled.  

 

• Thank you to Eileen Caulfield for painting the circular infant playground area during the 

summer. 

 

• The carpark & set down area works grant aided by the Clár programme is completed. New 

fascia, soffit gutters and downpipes were fitted to the school building under the Summer 

Works Scheme during the summer months also.   

   

• The Annual School Review 2020 - 2021 was reported to the board and is available on the 

school website at www.glinskns.ie 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gráinne Nolan 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 
 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

Twitter : @Glinsk_NS 
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